
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Another  popular  golfer  at  the  annual
American Century Championship in Lake Tahoe is
not coming. Tony Romo is going to be at the
Cowboys’  training  camp  instead  next  month.
Michael  Jordan  is  also  skipping  the  July
event.

• Douglas County commissioners are set to vote on the Tahoe
area plan June 20. The meeting in Stateline starts at 1:30pm.

• Sand Harbor was listed as one of the “10 Best Beaches for
Families” by Family Vacation Critic.

•  The  first  section  of  the  3.2-mile  bike  path  that  will
ultimately connect Round Hill Pines Beach with Stateline along
the  South  Shore  of  Lake  Tahoe  is  complete.  To  mark  the
occasion, a dedication ceremony for America’s Most Beautiful
Bikeway – South Demonstration Project is June 20, noon to 1pm
at Kahle Drive. The next phase is slated to begin in late
summer.

• The Paddle Run 2013 is a 1-mile standup paddleboard and 2-
mile run at the Sparks Marina (300 Howard Drive, Sparks) on
July  6  at  8am.  Cost  is  $45.  For  more  info,  email
pat@athleteinyou.com.
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